
During the recent floods, my family who are residents of Moggill and Bellbowrie, found we were 

isolated by water over the roads in all directions.  To compound the problem, the major source of 

food (Bellbowrie shopping centre) and the only outlet for fuel were flooded.  This meant that fuel 

could not be found to supply the generators used in many homes because of power outages. 

I suggest that by raising the level of Moggill Road in the areas which flood, that the problems 

encountered by the residents would be reduced. (Perhaps the dirt removed from the major  city 

tunnel works could be used.)  There is a large population in the Moggill, Bellbowrie, Anstead, Mount 

Crosby area who could not use the Moggill Ferry, College’s Crossing, the weir road at Mount Crosby 

and Moggill Road.  By raising the level, essential services could be accessed by the residents of the 

area. 

Also, I would like to suggest that future food outlets in this area are not built in flood plains. 


